

Meeting Minutes

| Zimmerman Youth Basketball Meeting Minutes | | |
|--|--|----------------------------|
| 1-21.2018 | Meeting opened at 4:00 pm and adjourned at 5:02 pm | Livonia Township City Hall |
| Meeting called | Sara Yonak Zimmerman Youth Basketball Board President | |
| Type of | Monthly Board Meeting November 2017 | |
| Secretary | Andrea Mansfield | |
| Attendees | Sara Yonak, JR Wilson, Andrea Mansfield, Nichole Gow, Lori Giffen, Kim Williams, Kim Spence, Jill Reinking-Zeleznikar, Jake Crawford and Nate Christensen | |
| President | | |
| | Sara Yonak | |
| Discussion | <p>Special guests: Larry Christensen and Kristie Johnson</p> <p>Motion to approve November 2017 meeting minutes by JR Wilson, seconded by Jill Reinking-Zeleznikar, approved.</p> <p>Little Dribblers update:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • 26 registrants • Sessions are going well • Looking at holding 2019 clinic in March vs. February (less time conflict with travel season) <p>Tournament Update:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Will review in more depth at next month's meeting. • Use of Princeton was a successful option to solve gym space problem. Will use again next year. <p>Donation request:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • ZHS requested \$1,500 each from ZYBA, Zimmerman Youth Football and Zimmerman Youth Baseball to help upgrade the weight room. They would like to replace broken equipment. • ZYBA decided to table this discussion until next meeting for further discussion <p>Youth Program:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Create separate focus group composed of Board Members and H.S. Staff for development plan of youth players. | |
| Vice President | | |
| | JR Wilson | |
| Discussion | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Will compose several ZYBA letterheads and send out via email for board input. Letterhead will be used for sponsorship letters. | |

Meeting Minutes

| Boys Varsity | |
|-----------------------------|---|
| | Nate Christensen |
| Discussion | <p>Youth Program:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Discussed development of Boys Youth Program, focusing on how to further develop skills in order to compete at a high level. H.S. Staff would like to see the boys compete in "A" brackets in order to compete at H.S. level. Further development of youth coaches so that they are able to teach basic fundamental skills successfully. <p>Summer Camp:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Discussion of changing format from 4 consecutive days to 6-8 camps? Will discuss more at next month's meeting. |
| Conclusions | |
| Treasurer | |
| | Nichole Gow |
| Discussion | Motion to pass November/December 2017 Treasurer report by JR Wilson seconded Jake Crawford, approved. |
| Conclusion | |
| Girls Travel/House Director | |
| | Jake Crawford |
| Discussion | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Looking towards next season's league options Rogers vs. 3-city rotation? Will have more info at next month's meeting. May is the deadline for new league options. |
| Conclusions | |
| Equipment Director | |
| | Heather Stay |
| Discussion | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Looking into new storage options (more room) so that equipment isn't being stacked upon itself and getting ruined. Will have options at next month's meeting |
| Conclusion | |
| Uniform Coordinator | |
| | Kim Spence |
| Discussion | Only replaced 8 house jerseys due to sizing and peeling lettering. Looking at different options for next year. |
| Conclusion | |

Meeting Minutes

| Boys House Director/Fundraising Coordinator | |
|---|---|
| | Lori Giffen |
| | House Update: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Waiting on results from games this weekend, then tournament brackets will go out. Fundraising Update: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • SNAP Meeting will be held on Monday, 1/8/18 at 5:00 • Each player needs to bring 20 email addresses to the meeting • The fundraiser will begin 1/9/18 |
| Conclusion | |
| Tournament Director | |
| | Jill Zeleznikar-Reinking |
| Discussion | Spring 3 on 3 Dates: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Dates: 4/8, 4/15, 4/22 and 4/29 • Registration will be finished and go live soon • Need Board Members to help the first Sunday |
| Conclusion | |
| Open Agenda/ Secretary | |
| | Andrea Mansfied |
| Discussion | Holiday Tip-Off Tournament Review, 3on 3, Fundraising and 2018-2019 Registration |
| Conclusion | Next Meeting: February 18, 2018 6:00 pm |
| | |
| | |